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CRIME UPDATE 
 
Please see June’s 12PT report for crime figures. 
 
However, specific figures for Playford since the last parish council meeting are as below. 
 
Since the last Parish Council meeting on 7

th
 May 2014 a total of 13 crimes have been recorded in the 

parish: 
 
Burglary dwelling x 2 
Burglary other building x 8 
Theft from motor vehicle x 2 
Interference with a motor vehicle 
 
8 of these 13 crimes (61.5%) involved insecurity of some kind. 
 
The same period the year before saw 1 recorded crime. 
 
The increase in crime in the parish is part of a wider trend in the Suffolk Coastal area, which has seen 
a spike in burglary and theft from motor vehicle offences recently.  Suffolk Constabulary is taking 
proactive action to address these issues, and as well as the on-going investigation of each offence 
and the trend as a whole, taskings are in place to ensure increased patrols of the relevant areas take 
place at the relevant times. 
 
 
SNT CURRENT PRIORITIES 
 
The current three local priorities, which were agreed at the 12PT meeting on 11

th 
June, are: 

 
Priority 1 : Tackling anti-social behaviour in the area of Peart Grove, Kesgrave (IP5 

2FY).  
    
Priority 2 : Tackling anti-social behaviour in the Broadlands Plaza area, Tower Hall and 

the Sandlings open space, Rushmere St Andrew (IP4 5SU). 
    
Priority 3 : Monitor the speeding of vehicles on roads within the Kesgrave SNT, including 

villages within the district (IP5 and IP6). 
 
The next PCEM will be held on Wednesday 9

th
 July 2014 at 6.30pm at Parish Rooms, Felixstowe 

Road, Martlehsam. 
 
 
 



 

 

LOCAL ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR ISSUES (ASB) 
 
Nothing to report that is relevant to the parish. 
 
 
OTHER MATTERS  
 
Nothing to report that is relevant to the parish. 
 
 

POLICE DIRECT 
 
For those of you that haven’t signed up for Police Direct yet, please don’t forget about it! The service 
is free, easy to use and is proving to be a very valuable policing tool. 
The service doesn’t just assist us it also benefits you. You will receive regular updates either via text, 
email or landline letting you know what is happening in your area. 
Leaflets are available at all police stations or visit our website. 
 
 

CONTACTING THE POLICE 
 
YOUR LOCAL OFFICERS ARE: 
  
PC 11 Hayley Ball  
PCSO 3241 Sally Thomas and PCSO 3168 Justin Moss 
 

In an emergency always dial 999 
 
To report a crime, speak to your local officers or leave a message please dial 101. 
 
Any member of the team can be contacted at kesgrave.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk.         
  
Please also have a look at the Suffolk Constabulary Website, which can offer further help and advice. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
PCSO 3168 Justin Moss 


